
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1224 
 

Asked on 12 December 2024 
 

MS S FENTIMAN ASKED MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE SERVICES 
(HON T NICHOLLS)— 
 
QUESTION 
 
Will the Minister advise as at 9 December 2024, (reported in a table by number per 
Hospital and Health Service) the total number of (a) medical doctors and specialists, 
(b) nurses, (c) midwives, (d) allied health professionals, (e) Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander health workforce, (f) dentists and (g) oral health practitioners, employed under 
the Workforce Attraction Incentive Scheme 1 and 2? 
 
ANSWER 
 
Staff are not employed under the Workforce Attraction Incentive Scheme. 
 
To view the awards and agreements that Queensland Health employees are employed 
under, go to www.careers.health.qld.gov.au/working-for-us/awards-agreements-and-
orders. 


